
 

 

2017/18 School Year 
 

Early Registration is $110.00 and will start                                         

Monday, March 6th and goes through Friday, March 24th. 

 

Student name: _______________________________ 

 

 _____ Yes, we will be attending the 2017/18 school year. 

If you are marking yes please include the check for $110.00. 

   We will continue our current schedule 

   We would like to change schedule to 

        _____________ as of __________________. 

 _____ No, will not be attending the 2017/18 school year. 

My tentative last day will be ________________________. 

 

 Your space in the school is not                   

guaranteed until payment has been made. 
 

 
 


